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December 2024In terms of authenticity, Kwanzaa is
modeled on first-fruits celebrations in ancient
Africa, especially on Southern African
first-fruits celebrations like Umkhosi of
Zululand which has seven days. The central
reason for Kwanzaa’s being seven days is to
stress the Nguzo Saba and through this,
introduce and reaffirm communitarian values
and practices which strengthen and celebrate
family, community, and culture.

MEET THE TEAM
Angie G. Executive Director
Jarred G. Assistant Executive Director
Rose C. Resident Care Director
Nancy B. Beechwood Resident Care Director
Ranilla J. Engagement Director
Tabitha J. Marketing Director
Mark C. Culinary Director
Brian A. Facilities Director

Message From Our Executive Director -
Angie Gilbert

The month of December brings us to a time of great
reflection and celebration. Most of us spend time
reflecting on the past year, while some of us are focused
on the preparation involving upcoming celebrations
with our families, friends and faithful circles. Whether
it’s unwinding memories of the wins and losses, the
happy or sad memories from this year, we should all be
proud of our accomplishments and our willingness to
put our best foot forward. However you choose to
spend your last month of the year, I wish you all
happy, safe and healthy Holidays!



Resident Resources:
PACE- (617) 533-2400

Metro Cab- (617) 782-5500
[Vouchers]

Boston Cab- (617) 536-5010
[Vouchers]

Bay State Cab- (617) 566-5000
The Ride- (844) 427-7433

Hair Salon- Open Tues. & Fri.
10:30am–4:00pm

PH Store- Open Mon.-Thurs.
9am–1pm (located at the front

desk)

AIDS is caused by a human
immunodeficiency virus (HIV),
which originated in non-human
primates in Central and West
Africa.

Merry Christmas
May all your days be happy

and bright and may all your
Christmases be white. Be jolly
and enjoy the Christmas cheer,
as it only comes once a year.
Believe in Santa Claus, reindeer
and friends, and a Christmas joy
that never ends.

Honoring our veterans, we thank you for
your service.

Providence House staff and residents
would like to congratulate our very own
Mrs. Elaine Lacoste, who received Woman
of the Year award for her 76 years of
service from the American Legion auxiliary
on Veterans Day, and all our veterans at
PH. We thank you for your service.

Breast Cancer Awareness lecture

Halloween bash and pumpkin contest at
PH.

Ashley got her B.S. in Biochemistry &
Molecular Biology from the University of
Massachusetts Amherst.

Meet some of our new nurses, Ms. Preya
Zayas and Ms. Ashley Chu. Welcome to
PH.



It’s Fun ... Arts and crafts day. Also indoor
and outdoor fun activities that the
residents want to do, it’s resident choice
day. What’s better than doing what you
want?

Beechwood residents participating in daily
activities, mentally and physically.

Our staff and residents at Providence
House honoring Mr. Demko with a
certificate for his service on Veterans Day.
We thank you.

Some of our residents and the Beechwood
activity staff on the memory care unit
dressed up for Halloween like witches and
won second prize in our pumpkin contest.

It’s music and movement time.

Board
A Message From the

GOOD FRIENDS MAKE
GREAT NEIGHBORS:
RESIDENT REFERRAL

PROGRAM
Imagine how nice it would be to
have some of your friends living

here with you at Providence
House. I am sure you have

already mentioned to friends
how happy you are here in your
new home! A personal referral is
the best and most effective way

to promote and advertise
Providence House. Providence

House residents will receive
$500.00 as a thank you for each

referral made resulting in a
signed residency agreement.

Please see Angie Gilbert if you
have any questions.

Angie Gilbert, Executive
Director

Providence House Assisted
Living

617-731-0505, ext. 201

Resident

Meeting

The monthly Resident
Meeting is scheduled on
Tuesday, November 26th, 2024,
at 2:30 PM in the Dining Room.
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